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To whom it may concern: 

As Executive Director of the Plano Housing Authority, I applaud the President’s 
recent announcement about his commitment to increasing home ownership 
among minorities and others who may face purchasing challenges. 

It has come to my attention that the US Office of Thrift Supervision is considering 
significant modification of the Alternative Mortgage Transaction Parity Act. This 
appears to contradict, if not hinder, President Bush’s commitment. This would be 
the wrong time for the federal government to make any changes in regulations 
that co,u!d,~~;v,en bear the appearance of weakening our commitment to fairness 
ah’d ‘equity In housing. 

The Parity Act has opened the doors to many people who may not have 
ofhe&&? received financing to purchase their homes. Options such as balloon 
payme.nts may,m.ake ?he &i&en,cet$e~,een renting and owning a home. 
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I am against any change which has the possibility of reducing the options for 
financing available to anyone, but in particular, to minorities or those who cannot 
secure a conventional loan. 


